

Norton Conservation Commission

70 East Main Street Norton MA 02766

NORTON TOWN CLERK

NOV 1 0 2009

RECEIVED

Attendance

Ron O'Reilly (Chairman), David Henry (Vice-Chairman), Julian Kadish, Earl Willcott, Lisa Carrozza, and Jennifer Carlino, Conservation Agent.

Kathleen Giblin and Chris Baker were absent.

Minutes

The meeting started at 6:00 pm.

Discussion ensued on the presenting of the proposed bylaw at tonight's Fall Town Meeting.

Jennifer Carlino stated that Paul Helmreich of the Finance Committee had suggested changing the wording in section X: Definitions, "alter" item F so that it would coincide with the Commission's statements of new projects being subject to the bylaw rather that existing projects. She stated he suggested removing the word "repair" in that sentence.

Julian Kadish stated that even with the adopting of this bylaw, the Commission will be reviewing every project on a case by case basis. He said there would be allowances for hardships as always. Nothing will be "absolute". He said the Commission would try to insist on staying out of the already "nodisturb" area as always.

Jennifer Carlino stated that Town Council had suggested removing the words "Non-Zoning" from the title of the bylaw changing it to "Wetland Protection Bylaw".

Lisa Carrozza made a motion, seconded by Earl Willcott, to remove the word "repair" in Section F under "Definition of alter" and to remove the words "Non-Zoning" from the title of the bylaw. Approved. David Henry voted no.

David Henry made a motion, seconded by Earl Willcott, to adjourn the meeting at 6:18 pm. Approved.

Respectfully Submitted,

eunger Carloss

Jennifer Carlino

Conservation Director

JC/pmb

Phone (508) 285-0275 · Fax (508) 285-0277 · conservation@nortonmaus.com